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Autumn 1                                      September 2020 
 

Jupiter Class 
Dear Parents, 

Welcome back, we hope you all had a lovely summer. This year 

Jupiter will have two teachers; Mrs Goddard on Monday and 

Tuesday and Mrs Taylor on Wednesday, Thursday and Friday. P.E. 

will be on a Tuesday afternoon and for now, we are asking the 

children to come to school on that day dressed ready for PE.  

Our over-arching theme for this half of the Autumn term is the 

historical covered by the reign of the Normans from 1066-1154. Most 

of our foundation subjects will be linked to this topic. For example, 

in music we will be composing battle music and in Design and 

technology we will be designing and construction a mechanism 

that may have been used in defence.  

For Science this term we will be learning about sound; how it is 

made and how we hear sounds. We will be learning to understand 

a range of religious values and how these affect communities and 

their actions. We will be studying bible stories that relate to these 

moral values.  

Attached with this newsletter is an overview of the skills we are 

learning this half term 

Due to current Covid restrictions, we are unable to send reading 

books home at the moment. We will however continue to have a 

strong reading focus in class and ask that you continue to do the 

same at home. It is strongly evidenced that good reading skills are 

the foundation for all educational progress.  

We would ask that the children bring the minimum personal 

possessions to school; they will only need a named water bottle, 

lunch and coats if required.  

Thank you for all your support over the last term, it really is 

appreciated by both the children and us. We look forward to 

seeing where our learning journey takes us this term.  

 

  
 

 

 
 

 

The Bayeux Tapestry: 

 

 
 

If you need to  

communicate with us, 

please email the school 

office where possible.   

 

Kind regards,      

Mrs Taylor and Mrs Goddard 

 

 
Reminders: 
 A named water bottle is 

needed each day. 
 P.E. is Tuesday afternoon – 

please come dressed ready for 
PE. 

 


